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July 8, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street

26" Floor, Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: EB-2008-0381 Deferral Account 1562 — additional filing for PILs Pursuant to
Board Decision dated June 24, 2011

As directed by the Board’s Decision in proceeding EB-2008-0381, dated June 24, 2011,
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. submits the revised PILs models (electronic versions only) for the
years 2002 to 2005 inclusive.

Please note, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. has edited the model for each year. Cell E122 on the
Tab labeled “TAXCALC” has been adjusted on each model. It should be additionally noted
that there is a change in Cell M18 on the Tab labeled “PlLs 1562 Calculation” in the 2005
model that is specific to Halton Hills Hydro Inc., as agreed to in the Settlement Agreement.

If you have any further questions or concems, please contact the undersigned at (519) 853-
3700 extension 208 or dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com.

Yours truly,

David J. Smelsky, CMA
Chief Financial Officer

Cc (email only): Arthur A. Skidmore, CMA, President & CEO
Other Applicants
Duncan Skinner, OEB Staff (Case Manager)
Intervenors of Record
Other Parties
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